
 

 

 

 

 

 

5th December 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Key Stage 2’s Christmas party this year will take place on Wednesday 20th December 2023. 
The party will have a Viking theme. Party activities will include learning a Viking song; 
playing a game; creating Viking hats and creating plates for the party. 
 
It would add to the fun if the children dressed up for the afternoon. We would like the 
outfits to be themed and include anything inspired by our topic. As always, costumes can be 
as simple or complicated as you like although the children need to be able to put their 
costume on by themselves. 
 
The children should come to school in their normal clothes and we will get changed after 
lunch into the costumes. As it is winter, please ensure that if they choose to wear something 
thin, that they wear a vest or t-shirt underneath it. If your child doesn’t want to wear a 
Viking themed costume, they are welcome to bring party clothes for the afternoon or wear 
a Christmas jumper that day. 
 
For the party, we would like to share some food with the children. We would really 
appreciate it if you could bring in a multipack of any of the food items below. We will then 
share the items brought in as a class so that all the children can have some food. We will 
appreciate your support with this. 
 
Please could you ensure that all items do not contain nuts. 
 
● Crisps 
● Savoury items 
● Biscuits/cakes 
● Drinks (no fizzy drinks please)  
 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Key Stage 2 Team 
b.rogers@ebor.academy 
c.platts@ebor.academy 
 

 

 

 


